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I absolutely OPPOSE more government taxation,  more government oversight when 

our Oregon government has been failing us for years. The solution is not more taxes. 

HB4075 would instantly put thousands of homeowners already stretched thin with 

high inflation & high property taxes that are on fixed incomes to not have the ability to 

stay in a home they own because the assumed values would instantly make it 

unaffordable. This is tyrannical & unconstitutional!  


